Lake Linden-Hubbell Public Schools Board of Education Special Meeting August 20, 2025

A Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board of Education was held in Room 102 of the High School building on Wednesday, August 20, 2025. The meeting was called to order by President Patricia Burton at 4:00 p.m.

Present: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Patricia Burton, David Anderson, Melissa

Corrigan, Courtney Holzberger

Absent: Lori Ambuehl

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Jeff Dennis to excuse Lori Ambuehl from the meeting. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

There was one revision to the agenda. Agenda item number 10 was deleted. There being no other revisions to the agenda, a motion was made by Courtney Holzberger and supported by David Anderson to accept the agenda. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Jeff Dennis to accept the minutes of the Regular meeting held on August 11, 2025. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

There were no expressions from the public.

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Jennifer Beaudette to approve the student handbook for all students in the High School building, grades 6-12. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Courtney Holzberger to approve the student handbook for all students in the Elementary building, grades K-5. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Courtney Holzberger to approve an addendum to the Contract of Employment for Interim Superintendent Craig Sundblad. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

A motion was made by David Anderson and supported by Jennifer Beaudette to approve the employment of Abbie Sivonen in the position of Paraprofessional for the school year 2025-2026. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.

The status of the Transportation Department was discussed. With the mechanic out on medical leave, the bus maintenance and repair work is being contracted out. We are currently advertising for a full-time bus driver as well as substitute drivers for this school year. There may also be an opening coming up for a custodial position.

The Board did a walk through of the buildings to review the work scheduled to be completed during the Capital Projects renovations.

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Courtney Holzberger to adjourn the meeting at 6:10 p.m. Roll call vote. Motion unanimously carried.